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We are having our very first Divisional Council Meeting on Thursday, JULY 19th 

at the Rustic Cow Ice Cream and Smoothies Parlor in Newport!! It will be a fun-

filled morning, with the meeting beginning at 11. We will be discussing some 

business, talking about our plans for the year, and doing a service project. I invite 

any and all Key-Clubbers from our Division to attend. Please be sure to bring 

money if you would like to eat and please make every effort to attend, as this 

meeting is important for me to gather any contact information I have not yet 

collected. Mark your calendars for July 19th! Don't miss news from ICON along 

with other activities with Key-clubbers from our Division! 
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Contact Information 
 
 
 

Jonathan Simerly 

Lieutenant Governor 

Division 5B 

 
Phone: 423-608-4610 

 

E-mail: jonathan@ktkey.org 

  Simerly3501@gmail.com 

 

 

 

Twitter: @Division5b 

 

Instagram: @div5b 

 
 

It’s Summer! Even though school 
is out, you can still pitch in and 
help around your community. 
Below are just a few of the 
awesome things you can 
participate in while school’s out.  

• Visit the elderly in a nursing 
home 

• Walk dogs at your Animal 
Shelter 

• Donate canned goods to a 
local food pantry 
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